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I'm really concerned about the fences some farmers are installing FORCING kangaroos onto roads 

and to their death. With the fires and climate change, kangaroos and macrocosm are really 

struggling. More must be done to ensure their safety. Unique and iconic, I worry for the future of 

ALL Native Australian wildlife. Also indiscriminate logging and mining must stop. Please save our 

wildlife. Thank you. 


